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LEAVENWORTH, Kan. --- The Leavenworth County Attorney’s Office is aware of an incident involving an officer-involved 
shooting that occurred Saturday, Jan. 6, 2024, in downtown Leavenworth. The Kansas Bureau of Investigation is 
currently investigating the incident. This is an ongoing investigation; once the KBI completes its independent 
investigation into the shooting, the findings will be presented to the Leavenworth County Attorney’s Office for review.  
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